
The Weekly Newsletter of Mr. Courchane, SJE 
October 4, 2023 

"Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life."  John 6:35 
 

Dear Parents and Students: 
 
A short week, but busy.  We had buddy activities, took a science test, worked on JOG, started 
making the room look autumnal (despite the 85-degree heat outside!), and continued to 
progress toward the promised land of graduation. 
 
Due to the rather short teaching week, there will be no Friday folder slip this week.  Your 
student did have a science test.  Please inquire of them about their results on that assessment. 
 
A special shout out to the 8th grade gentlemen who did a good job responding to Father 
Michael’s question during the homily at Wednesday mass.  Good job being leaders! 
 

Important October Dates 
 
October 5th and 6th – No School, teacher inservice. 
October 12 – School Soles for Education Walk 
October 19 – Early dismissal, Parent-Teacher-Student conferences. 
October 20 – No School, teacher inservice. 
October 27 – Pumpkins due for the annual 8th grade pumpkin carving contest. 

 
Sincerely,  

Mr. Courchane 
8th Grade Homeroom     
Middle School Science and Religion 

“The chief purpose of life, for any of us, is to increase according to our capacity our knowledge 

of God by all means we have, and to be moved by it to praise and thanks.” 

 J. R. R. Tolkien 

 

 


